Gautho, Julia

From: Barbara Garza-Brickley <barbaraanngb@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 22, 2025 11:50 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Stockton bridge

City council of Capitola:

| strongly object to using $840k for engineering plans to “fix” the Stockton bridge due to non existent “log
jams”.
There are so many other more urgent projects that need attention and financing,

Sincerely,
Barbara Garza



